
From: 
Sent: 
To : 
Subject: 

Harwood, David [dave.harwood@stantec.com] 
Tuesday, February 10,2009 3:03 PM 
Mepa, (ENV) 
Notice for The Environmental Monitor 

Please print the following notice in the next Monitor. Thanks. 

The Bridgewater Water Department has applied to DEP for a Request for Site Exam to locate a public water 
supply to withdraw up to approximately 0.5 MGD of groundwater from the Taunton River basin in 
Bridgewater. The site is located on Vernon Street. 

David G. Harwood, PG 
Project Manager 

dave.harwood@stantec.com 

stantec.com 
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